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Matthew DePerno <matthew@idepermolaw.com>»

Antrim County Audit by Bureau of Elections

1 message

Meingast, Heather (AG) <MeingastH@michigan.gov> Tue, Dec 15, 2020 at 10:35 AM
To: Matthew DePerno <matthew@depernolaw.com>, "Haider A. Kazim" <hkazim@cmda-law.com>
Cc: "Girill, Erik (AG)" <GrillE@michigan.gov>, "Albro, Lisa (AG)" <AlbroL@michigan.gov>

Dear Counsel,

For your information, the audit will commence at 9:00 a.m. on Thursday, December 17 at the Kearney Township Hall,
4820 Aero Park Drive, Bellaire, Michigan. All attendees must wear a face covering that covers their nose and mouth
and social distance. You are welcome to attend the meeting as members of the public.

Thank you,

Heather

Heather S. Meingast, Division Chief

Civil Litigation, Employment & Elections Division
Michigan Department of Attorney General
meingasth@michigan.gov

(517) 335-7659 (office)
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